
Important Update Regarding Form 1095 Under the Affordable Care Act 

Under the Affordable Care Act (ACA), employers are required to report information about the 
health coverage offered to employees on either Form 1095-B or Form 1095-C. Although 
employees are not penalized for not having coverage, employers must still send this form to the 
IRS. 

Recent Legislative Changes 
Due to two bills recently signed into law, your employer is no longer required to send you a 
copy of Form 1095. However, you still have the right to request one. 

How to Request Form 1095 

If you would like to receive a Form 1095, please complete the form below and return it to your 
employer via U.S. mail or e-mail: 

 

Request Form: 

• Employee Name: ______________________ 
• Date of Request: ______________________ 
• Mailing Address of Employer: 1600 Timberwolf Drive, Holland, OH 43528 
• Employer E-mail Address: kas@sponsellergroup.com 

Preferred Format for Form 1095: 

☐ Paper 

☐ Electronic 

If electronic, please provide your email address: ______________________ 

Signature: ______________________ 

 


